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The Administration strongly supports House passage of the House amendment to the Senate 
amendment to H.R. 2965, which would repeal the statute underlying "Don't Ask, Don't Tell" 
after the President, the Secretary of Defense, and the Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff certify 
that implementation of the necessary policies and regulations related to the statutory repeal is 
consistent with the standards of military readiness, military effectiveness, unit cohesion, and 
recruiting and retention of the Armed Forces.  Congressional enactment of this legislation would 
allow a repeal to be implemented under terms and a timetable that would be informed by the 
advice of our military leadership. 

 
The recently-released comprehensive study by the Department of Defense shows that 
overwhelming majorities of our Service members are prepared to serve with Americans who are 
openly gay or lesbian; it concludes that overall, and with thorough preparation, there would be 
low risk associated with the repeal.  The existing statute weakens our national security, 
diminishes our military readiness, and violates fundamental American principles of fairness, 
integrity, and equality. 
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